
Biography of Norman Kirk Singleton

Norman Singleton is President of Campaign for Liberty, a position he has he led since October of 201S.

Form 2013-2015, Mr. Singleton was Vice-President of Policy for Campaign for Liberty. Mr. Singleton

worked for Congressman Ron Paul from 1997-2012. Mr. Singleton served as Legislative Aide on

Education and Workforce issues for Congressman Paul from 1997-2001, when he became Congressman

Paul's Legislative Director, a position he held until Congressman Paul left Congress in January, 2013. Mr.

Singleton also served as volunteer policy director for the Ron Paul 2012 Presidential Campaign. Prior to

working for Ron Paul, Mr. Singleton worked for the National Right to Work Committee. Mr. Singleton

graduated Cum Laude from Washington and Jefferson College with a degree in economics and is a 1991

graduate of the University Of Pittsburgh School Of Law.




